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John Wilmes

Assistant County Attorney
900 Fiscal Court Building
Louisville, KY 40202

Ek S

\ANtSSAt). ULRNS

Dear Mr. Wilmes;

Please be advised that, pursuant to KRS 178,337(1), 1have pertbimed a traffic investigation on the
attached roads orportions thereof. Since the listed roads are essentially serving the Kentucky
Exposition Center and rarely, ifever, need to be maintained by Louisville Metro, I am recommending
that they be detached from the Louisville Metro Road system and be transferred to the Commonwealth
ofKentucky. Since these roads will be utilized by the Commonwealth ofKentucky in its future plans
for the Kentucky Exposition Center, it is advisable that they be transferred to tlie Commonwealth of
Kentucky.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Brown
County Road Engineer
Louisville Metro
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